
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION: 

 The repairs to the upper seawall that was damaged during 

Hurricane Matthew have been completed and Engineer and City 

approved.  

 

 While closing the project, the Engineer also inspected the lower 

part of the seawall and made all repairs necessary to ensure the 

both parts of the seawall were constructed properly and secure. 

 

 The North wall adjacent to the pool, which was destroyed by 

Hurricane Irma has been completely replaced and Engineer and 

City approved. 

 

We here at the Catalina Beach Club would like to thank all 

of the Owners and Guests for their patience as most of you 

were inconvenienced and endured limited parking due to the 

construction and the dumpsters needed during the hurricane 

repairs.  

We are happy to welcome you back home! 

Have a great Spring / Summer and we will see you soon…. 
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